
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Attempt to Identify-Theft 
 
The Howell Township Police Department is seeking the public’s help in identifying the suspects 
in a theft that occurred at WalMart in Howell on 12/2/2016 at approximately 1pm. 
 
The two suspects pictured in the store’s surveillance footage, entered the store and selected a 
“Hewlett-Packard All-In-One" computer (valued at $650) from the shelf and exited the store 
without paying. Upon exiting, the two suspects immediately sprinted through the parking and 
fled in a black SUV parked in the lot.  
 
Anyone with information is asked to contact Howell Township Police Department Patrolman 
James Conaty, Jr. #644 at (732)938-4575 ext. 2644 or by e-mail at jconaty@howellpolice.org.  
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